
A-Track End of Year Drop-off and Pick-Up 
 

Hello A-Track Families! 

 

Our End of Year Drop-Off and Pick-Up Event is coming THIS FRIDAY!!!!!!  

 

 Friday, May 22 

 9am - 11am 

 Enter the parking lot from Merry Meadows. 

 The first stop will be in front of the library.  Here you will drop off textbooks, library 

books, and any other items that belong to the school and/or your teacher. 

 The second stop will be in front of the MPR.  Here you will be given a bag of any 

personal items left behind at the school site including Spring Pictures and 6th Grade 

Promotion certificates. 

 The third stop will be at the crosswalk.  Here you will pick up yearbooks (if you 

purchased one) and medications (if you had any on campus). 

 All students and parents must remain in their vehicles at all times. 

 There will be no parking. 

 If you are unable to attend the event, please email Dr. Jenson at ejenson@cnusd.k12.ca.us 

for alternate arrangements.  

Stop 1: In Front of Library to 

drop off textbooks, library 

books, etc. 

Stop 2: In Front of MPR to 

pick up personal belongings, 

promotion certificates, etc. 

Stop 3: At crosswalk for 

Yearbook and medications 

mailto:ejenson@cnusd.k12.ca.us

